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FRIENDS OF EVANSVILLE DAY SCHOOL 
ROOM PARENT 
VOLUNTEERS  
FOR 2022-2023 

 
As the year draws to a close, we are asking for 1 to 2 room parents for grades Jr. Pre-Kindergarten to 
4th grade. 
 
Room Parents will be asked to help increase communication between the school (Friends and Primary 
Division) and EDS parents and guardians. Room parents serve as ambassadors of the school by 
reaching out to welcome new parents to their grade via phone and email. They will also assist by 
keeping parents and guardians informed of upcoming school events and volunteer opportunities.   
 
Primary School room parents work closely with their child’s teacher and may be asked to help arrange 
class parties, assist as chaperones, etc. They also help coordinate holiday and end of year gifts for 
teachers. 
 
Being a Room Parent is a wonderful and rewarding way to get involved and connect with the school 
community. We will have a formal meet up at the start of the new school year to review all the Room 
Parent information so that everyone is comfortable with the responsibilities.  
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity. To sign up or for more information, please email Robin 
Renschler at  rrenschler@evansvilledayschool.org . 
 
With thanks, 
 
Robin 
 
 


